
Announcements for Thursday, January 24, 2019 

- Medical Club will meet Monday in the small cafeteria at 8:20am.  Please wear your shirt. 

 

- Letter jacket orders will be taken on February 8th.  Payment is due that day and order forms 

are in the front office.  This is the last chance to order a jacket this year.  Also, if you already 

ordered a letter jacket in December, you can pick it up in Mrs. Evans office. 

- If you would like to attend the Spanish Club’s activity at Main Event please bring a check to 

Ms. Echt’s room ASAP. There are only 12 spots left! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


